

Bentley St Paul's Newsletter



"Growing together in faith, love and trust, we will succeed"

8th June 2018

Dear Parents,



Welcome back to the second half of the Summer Term. This is always one of the busiest times in school not only for the children but for staff as well. The KS2 children have started rehearsals for their play. This year they are performing Alice in Wonderland. This is for the Key Stage 2 children and parents only. Performance dates

are 10^{th} & 11^{th} July and full information and tickets will be sent home shortly. Our Fun Run is being held on 27^{th} June at 1.30 pm save the date in your calendar and come along and support your children. Sports Day is 17^{th} July at 1.30pm.

Year 1 Phonics Screening

This will be taking place next week and we would ask that you avoid doctor/dentist appointments during school time please.

Guide Dogs for the Blind

A very big thankyou to Brenda for once again visiting us. Brenda is a guide dog trainer and has been visiting the KS1 children for the last few years with various puppies. This week we had a catch up with Aero. We first met Aero when he was 6 months old and had just started his training. He is having a break from his owner so we were lucky to see him again. Aero is now 6 years old and a very handsome dog. The Guide Dog for the Blind Society rely totally on donations, if you would like to donate please send this



to the school office. All donations know matter how small or large are always very welcomed and we would like to thank you in advance for your support



Year 6 Leavers trip - 12th July-Muddy runs

If you have not already, it is important to complete the disclaimer. The children can only take place if the disclaimer has been completed. Please log onto the following website. www.njuko.net/bentleystpaul thankyou

Food & Farming Day - Year 5 By Ethan Year 5

On Wednedsay Year 5 went to Writtle Agricultural College as a class. We took a

scarecrow with us. At the college we went to different marquees with different things to do. We got to taste different foods from on the farm such as venison, fruit, vegetables and seeds. Also we saw a sheep being sheered. We got to see different types of machinery that is used on the farms as well as machinery for



harvesting. It was a great experience to see how we get our food from field to fork.

Musical Theatre

If you applied for a place for your child to attend the musical theatre after school club, this will be starting on Monday . Please just remind your child that they will need to make their way to the hall after school on Monday. Fees are payable weekly at £4.00 for the first child and £3.00 for the second child. The club will finish at $4.10 \, \mathrm{pm}$.

PLEASE NOTE THAT ALL CLUBS WITH MRS KEMP & MR PICKETT ARE CANCELLED WEEK BEGINNING 18^{TH} JUNE AS THEY ARE IN THE ISLE OF WIGHT WITH THE YEAR 6 CHILDREN.

Events for week beginning 11th June 2018

	Monday 11th	Tues 12th	Wed 13th	Thurs 14th	Fri 15th
Classes	Phonics screening week for Year 1	Year 6 Moving On BSCWT	Mad Science workshop Year 3	Lesley BYT Workshop for all classes	Beckett Keys to visit Year 6 Children
Clubs	All clubs on this week unless stated NO CRICKET Year 5 & 6	Inclusive Festival at Shenfield selected children only			

Dinner menus are now displayed on the website

We will be serving week 2 on our return to school.

Please note the following changes to week 3 menu

Tuesday of week 3 – Build a burger with choice of cheese, onion, lettuce & tomato

Thursday of week 3 Pasta with tomato & pepperoni sauce or cheese or leek pasta

Let Us Pray.....

Dear God,

Help us to concentrate in the last few weeks of term. Help us to make the right choices.

Amen